
 

Pomfret Planning Commission 

       Minutes for Monday, October 27, 2014  

 

 

Attending:   Bill Emmons; Phil Dechert; Nelson Lamson; Orson St. John, John Moore  

  Scott Woodward via speaker phone  

Absent: Tina Feeney 

 

Guests:  Betsy Siebeck      

  

 

 

 

The Pomfret Planning Commission was called to order at 7:05pm. 

 

Motion made by Nelson and Seconded by Orson to Approve the minutes of Sept 22. 

discussion, motion approved.  

 

John Moore reviewed the discrepancy between Pomfret web site and two rivers.  

Discussion on getting it current and in sync.   John volunteered to get the current 

agreements and maps and assure uniformity between two rivers and the Pomfret web site.  

The board agreed.   

 

Scott discussed the changes he is making to the draft town Plan.  Discussion followed and 

emphasized visual impact and screening for commercial solar.  Scott agreed to have a 

draft out to everyone well in advance of our next meeting so everyone could review… the 

plan is to have something in proper form to pass on to the SB.  

 

Orson recommended a performance bond for commercial solar installations.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm 

 

Next meeting:  November 10, 2014  

 

By John Moore  

 


